
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Venice Neighborhood Council 
Name: James Murez 
Phone Number: (310) 399-1490 
Email: james.murez@venicenc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(10) Nay(5) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 03/21/2023 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 04/03/2023 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 22-1476 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Refers to City Council file 22-1476 The Board of Officers of the Venice Neighborhood
Council files a CIS supporting ending automatic street dedications, as present in Council File
22-1476 for the following reasons: - Spot widening leads to poorly designed, incoherent streets -
Spot widening often converts greenery to impermeable asphalt. - Widening can add hundreds of
thousands of dollars to the cost of a housing development, as it may include utility relocation,
moving street lights and signal boxes, and tree replanting. 
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